
 

Drop recycled waste at V&A Waterfront this weekend

To celebrate Recycling Day SA on 14 September, which falls during Clean-up SA Week (10 - 15 September 2012),
Capetonians can drop their recyclable waste at one of three recycling stations at the V&A Waterfront this weekend.
Proceeds will be donated to The Haven night shelter. For more, contact the V&A Waterfront information centre on tel +27
(0)21 408 7600 or go to www.waterfront.co.za.
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